
AGENDA ITEM NO. 5(a)

CORPORATE HEALTH AND SAFETY COMMITTEE – 14TH JULY 2004 
 
SUBJECT: TRANSPORT ISSUES AT TIR-Y-BERTH 
 
REPORT BY: DIRECTOR OF THE ENVIRONMENT 
 

1. PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
1.1 The purpose of this report is to inform Members, Management and Trade Union Safety 

Representatives of progress in improving pedestrian and vehicular safety at Tir-y-berth Depot. 
 

2. SUMMARY 
 
2.1 For the information of new members to this committee, some months ago, concern was 

expressed about the safety of pedestrians and vehicles using the Tir-y-Berth Depot. 
 
2.2 Following discussion with the Chair of the Tir-y-Berth Depot Management Group a traffic 

management plan was drawn up by the Corporate Safety Unit and, on instruction from the 
Corporate Management Team, tenders were sought from Traffic Management Consultants to 
audit the Corporate Safety Unit’s proposals. 

 
2.3 In early June, a consultant from North Cheshire Training visited the site to investigate the 

current position and make recommendations for improvement. 
 
2.4 The report, makes a small number of improvements on the Corporate Safety Unit’s proposals. 
 
2.5 The report and its recommendations have now been passed to the Chairman of the  
 Tir-y-Berth Depot Management Group for implementation as soon as possible. 
 
2.6 It is understood that funds will be identified for any improvements found to be necessary. 
 

3. RECOMMENDATION 
 
3.1 That the contents of the report be noted. 
 

Author: Phil Griffiths, Senior Corporate Safety Officer Ext. 4072 
Consultees: Steve Delahaye, Chief Trading Standards Officer Ext. 5316  
 Mike Workman, Commercial Service Manager Ext 5221 
 Councillor Paul Ford, Cabinet Member 
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